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Action Item 4.7   

 

 

Topic: Telehealth Service Contract 

  

College Health:         Metric 2, Student Services – The College provides quality, supportive 

services to students. 

 

Presented By: Dr. David Hellmich and Dr. Jon Mandrell 

 

Presentation: 

Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, the College has worked to expand access to all services 

for students, particularly through remote deliveries.  In particular, SVCC’s counseling faculty have 

excelled at bringing their services to students in need and as a result have identified the opportunity to 

provide additional student-focused telehealth services.   

Based upon the needs of our students, TimelyMD was evaluated as the most suitable service 

given the needs of our students and its additional feature of providing medical consultation.  Through 

its service, students gain 24/7 access to licensed counselors and behavioral health specialists for 

mental health support as well as board-certified or board-eligible clinicians for medical support.  This 

contract award conforms to Illinois Public Community College Act (110 ILCS 805) and SVCC Board 

Purchasing Policy (305.01), which exempts contracts involving the use of data processing and 

telecommunications software and services of individuals possessing a high degree of professional 

skill from competitive bidding. 

 

Recommendation: 

The administration recommends the Board approve the contract of the TimelyMD telehealth 

service in the amount of $69,185 annually for four years and a one-time set-up fee of $7,500 to be 

paid from available federal grant funds, unrestricted operating funds, and funds provided by the Sauk 

Valley College Foundation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


